
On Jan 11, 2021, at 2:41 PM, Leah McCue <leahmccue2@gmail.com> wrote: 
 

Is the below post accurate from my Facebook? I live on Francis about ten houses from 

Livingston and this is the first I've heard of this proposal.  

 

 

"For South Bexley residents concerned about the absence of required notice to those living 

near the Woodford funeral home and fronting on Livingston where the property is 

proposed to become a 27-unit residential property with access onto Francis Ave, City 

Council meets tonight. They are obligated by law to provide WRITTEN notice to those living 

within a 600 foot radius of a property coming up for renovation, demolition, and new builds. 

The City did not follow proper notice procedure and should be forced to wait until next 

month’s ARB meeting. Fair is fair. This is illegal, never mind unfair. Send emails to 

electedofficials@bexley.org. "  
 
Thanks! 
 
Leah McCue 
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